CARROLL COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

105C-E Washington

P.0O. Box 291

Carrollton, MS 38917
Clint Walker, Sheriff Phone (662) 237-9283
Adam Eubanks, Chief Deputy Fax  (662) 237-6655

ccso@duckwood.net

January 8, 2020

Madison County Board of Supervisor,

The Carroll County Sheriff's Office is requesting to purchase one of the Tahoe’s from the
Madison County Sheriff’s Office fleet. Keeping dependable vehicles in our rural county has
been challenging. Your consideration in this matter would be greatly appreciated. Your
Sheriff’s Office over the past four years has allowed Deputies to come to Carroll County and
provide law enforcement training free of charge. Working together in law enforcement is
more important than ever for the safety of our communities. We are grateful for the Madison
County Sheriff’s Office.

Thank you,
Sheriff Clint Walker



